
 
 

 

  

Providing a safe and welcoming, sustainable, prime community. 

 

Lake Lansing Advisory Committee 

Scheduled Treatment Notice 

Monday, June 8, 2020 

  

 
HERBICIDE TREATMENT:  Lake Lansing is scheduled to be chemically treated on Monday, June 
08, 2020.  The actual application date and time is subject to change because it is dependent on a 
number of factors including weather. 
 
The Lake has been surveyed twice this spring by our consultant Progressive ae, They have found 
only sparce growth of milfoil so far.  This is a normal expectation in the year after a full lake 
treatment.  We cannot take a full breath of relief after last year’s problems, as the lake is colder, 
higher and murkier than normal.  All of which might be delaying any growth. 
 
The spot treatment scheduled for June 8 is relatively normal for a “second year treatment”. 
 
We will continue to monitor and advise as necessary. 
 
Please see attached Posting and Posting Map for details and restrictions.  This is the same notice 
that will be posted along the shoreline on the day of application. 
 
This notice and alert through Next Door has been processed for the Lake Lansing Special 
Assessment District Advisory Committee by Meridian Township. This notice as well as future and 
past notices can be found on the Meridian Township website. 
http://www.meridian.mi.us/government/boards-and-commissions/lake-lansing-advisory-committee 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lake Lansing Special Assessment District  
Advisory Committee 
 
 

 

http://www.meridian.mi.us/government/boards-and-commissions/lake-lansing-advisory-committee

